
 

The Department of Architectural Engineering at the Pennsylvania State University is an official Partner 

University for the Professional Lighting Design Convention to be held in Copenhagen, Denmark from 

October 30-November 2, 2013.   

The Professional Lighting Design Convention brings together professionals from all around the world to 

network and discuss the latest development s and trends in the Lighting world.  Even the most 

experienced of lighting professionals can deepen their knowledge of specific topics, expand their design 

skills and improve their professional practice by attending the series of outstanding papers and gaining 

new perspectives from research results and case study accounts. 

Partners of PLDC are professional associations from the field of light and lighting, universities that run 

Lighting Design programmes and degree courses for related disciplines, and established online or print 

media publications that support the event and its target of establishing architectural lighting design as a 

profession. 

Conference registration details can be found online at: http://www.pld-c.com/ 
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